Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>

Sent: Monday, August 13, 2018 2:54 PM

To: Rong-Hwa Gau; Savannah.Simms@ci.stpaul.mn.us; Burchill, Hannah (Cl-StPaul); Turner,

Cherisse (CI-StPaul); Sheldon, Tina (CI-StPaul); Ben.Petok@ci.stpaul.mn.us; Dubruiel, Paul (CI-StPaul); Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul); Pete Nelson; #CI-StPaul WebMaster; Sheffer, Vicki

(CI-StPaul)

Subject: Courtesy Copy: SLV MN Wild Breakaway Run - September 15, 2018

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Vicki Sheffer.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D17: CapitolRiver Council (661 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Charlie Wasley, Flannel Athletics, for the MN Wild Breakaway Run on Saturday, September 15, 2018 from 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. The event will be located at Xcel Energy Center, 199 Kellogg Blvd W. Further details concerning this event will be forthcoming.



Questions? Contact Us

STAY CONNECTED:

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe from ALL | Help